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Brussels, 7th April 2022 

 
 
To:  Representatives of National Medical Associations,  

Presidents and Secretaries of UEMS Sections & Boards, MJCs and TFs 

 
Re: UEMS donation for Ukraine 

 

Dear Representatives of National Medical Associations,  

Dear Presidents and Secretaries of UEMS Sections & Boards, MJCs and TFs, 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

Following the call from the UEMS Enlarged Executive to Sections & Boards, MJCs and TFs to donate 

0.25% of their funds to our Ukrainian colleagues, we are delighted to inform you that we have raised 

€20,000. We would like to express our warmest thanks to all those who contributed their funds.  

Please note that we will be transferring the donation to the Polish foundation Doctors for Doctors 

(Fundacja Lekarze Lekarzom), which is part of the World Medical Association (WMA) consortium 

and has great experience in directing funds to Ukrainian hospitals and in supporting Ukrainian 

doctors. Thanks to that, we are joining the WMA, the CPME, the EFMA and the coalition of 

organisations supporting Ukrainian healthcare.  

Please, do not hesitate to contact us should you require further information. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Prof. Vassilios Papalois    Dr João Grenho    
UEMS President     UEMS Secretary General 
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